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From: The Stewards       Bulletin No:   GT4-03 
To: All GT4 Competitors       Date:  6 Apr 2024 
Re: Appendix 7         Time:  15:00 
 
  

A report has been received from the Chief Timekeeper regarding Carrus Callas Raceteam Car #20. The 
report indicated the Driver switch was not functioning during Practice 2. 
 
As it was not possible to assign the lap times achieved to a specific Driver the lap times are not valid. Thus, 
Car #20 has no recorded times for the session and must start at the back of the grid for Race 1 and 2.  
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
  
   
 

 
 
 
 

 


